Dear Friends and Family,

I am writing to tell you about an opportunity the Lord has given to me. Most of you
probably remember that I have spent three of my summers in the past serving at Miracle
Mountain Ranch (MMR). During my time there I was a counselor as well as programming staff.
I have now been given the opportunity to come on as full time resident staff. My role on staff
will be to serve in the kitchen. My main responsibilities will be supervising projects and chores
that occur in the kitchen, cooking, as well as discipling and overseeing students from the School
of Discipleship that rotate and serve in the kitchen.

I am excited about this ministry venture as I have been incredibly blessed over the
summers that I have spent at the Ranch. Missions have always been something close to my heart
and so I am thankful that the Lord is allowing me to serve in this way. I pray even in my
weaknesses that [ will honor Christ in my work and further the ministry at the Ranch. I am
excited to see how He uses this new path to grow me and use me for His glory.

One of the most vital aspects in the ministry is the prayer we receive from others. I could
not do any of the work without others lifting me up in prayer. I ask that you pray that I will keep
my eyes focused on serving the Lord and not be distracted by the world. I also ask for prayer that
I will be able to do all my work faithfully and that it will bring glory and honor to Christ.

All the resident staff at MMR are on 100% mission support. If you feel led by the Lord I
would love to have you as part of my support team. There are several ways to give which include
a check, credit card, and ACH (automatic deduction from your bank account). You can find more

information here: https://mmrm.org/give/.
If you would like to send a check make it out to Miracle Mountain Ranch and send it to:
Miracle Mountain Ranch

101 Rodeo Dr
Spring Creek, PA 16436

I just want to thank you all for reading this letter, and for prayerfully considering
supporting me in any way you feel led. I am thankful to have each of you in my life and that you
can partner with me in the work the Lord is doing at Miracle Mountain Ranch.

In Christ,

Hannah
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